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Appendix 3 Final Written warning 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL  
Full Name 
Address 
 
 
Date  
Dear  
 
D.O.B.  
Trust No:            NHS No:  
 
Datix Number:  
Datix Number:  
 
Final Warning letter – unacceptable behaviour  
 
I am (add matron or clinicians name) and I am the Matron/senior clinician for the for the University Hospitals Bristol and Weston 
Trust.  One of my roles is to protect NHS staff from abusive and violent behaviour and NHS resources from misuse and it is in 
connection with this that I am writing to you.  
 
I have received a report where it is alleged that on (add date) aggressive towards staff on (add ward).  (Give brief description of 
behaviour and any abusive language used, please be explicit). I/or my colleague (please add name if not yourself) have previously 
written to you about your unacceptable behaviour and this is a final warning.  If there is further unacceptable behaviour the medical 
division will apply to the Chief medical Officer to have you excluded from the Trust for 1 year. 
 
Behaviour such as this is unacceptable and will not be tolerated.  
 
The Trust is firmly of the view that all those who work in or provide services to the NHS have the right to do so without fear of 
violence or abuse. Such behaviour also impacts on patients in the ward/unit who witness this behaviour and staff who have to be 
subjected to it. This can cause increased stress and anxiety for staff and patients who should not have to witness or listen to this 
behaviour. This can cause longer waits for other patients whilst we have to deal with this.   
 
Other actions that maybe considered: 
 

• Seeking an Acceptable Behaviour Contract  

• Reporting to the police where your behaviour constitutes a criminal offence and fully supporting any prosecution they may 
pursue.  

• Advise your GP to consider referring you to the tackling violence GP unit.  
 
 
A copy of the letter will also be placed on your records and a marker will be placed on your electronic records. This warning will be 
reviewed in 12 months. You will be advised in writing of the outcome of this review and if any reference or marker will be removed 
from your records.  
 
If you feel that there are extenuating circumstances which led to this behaviour, or that this letter misrepresents your actions on 
the date in question, you should contact the Trust’s Patient Support & Complaints Team, in writing at University Hospitals Bristol 
& Weston NHS Foundation Trust, Bristol Royal Infirmary, Upper Maudlin Street, Bristol BS2 8HW. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
   
cc: 
Dr Add GP name and Address 
 

 












